Minutes of the Meeting of Heslington Parish Council held on Tuesday 18th October 2011

at The Meeting Room, Main Street, Heslington

Present 
Cllr P Hall 

Cllr A Collingwood - Chair

Cllr R Bramley

Cllr Lady D Lawton

Cllr C Cadman

Cllr J Stern

Cllr Mrs P Bramley

Cllr Mrs Z Richards

Cllr W McClean

3 Members of the Public

70 
Apologies and Declarations 


Apologies were received and accepted for Mrs Bradley, the Clerk. There were no declarations of 
interest.

71 
Public Session


A member of the public asked for an update on the proposed road changes regarding University 
Road and Field Lane. Cllr McClean advised that the had received an email that stated that all parties 
would be be consulted when CYC had re-looked at the proposed changes.


It was noted that a village group has been established and they are campaigning against the 
proposed changes.


Members reiterated that the Parish Council will ask for a public meeting to be held.


A member of the public expressed concern that there is no mention of Heslington on any maps 
relating to the Local Development Framework. Cllr Levene advised that the maps are only 
descriptive and not prescriptive.


Cllr Cadman asked Cllr Levene if he knew whether affordable housing is being reduced on Germany 
Beck. Cllr Levene advised that he would look into this.

72 
For Discussion


a) 
Local Development Framework - Members discussed the matter and it was proposed by Cllr 

Collingwood that the Parish Council do not wish to make representations against it's legality 

and/or soundness. This was seconded by Cllr Mrs Bramley and agreed unanimously. 

73 
Date of Next Meeting


Tuesday 15th November 2011 at 7.30 p.m.

The meeting was closed at 8.10 p.m.

